
Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2008 3:54 PM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: FW: Site Status for RO# 0000127
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From: Reijo Ratilainen [mailto:reijorherschy@sti.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2008 1:54 PM 

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 

Cc: Scott Jackson 
Subject: Site Status for RO# 0000127 

 

Re: Alaska Gasoline, 6211 San Pablo Ave., Oakland, CA 

RO# 0000127 

Mr. Wickham,  

I'm writing to check on the status of several ongoing issues with the investigation at the above site.  My 
last correspondence with you (1/31/2007) referenced a few documents where some requests were made 
with regards to the current investigation.  I was wondering if you had a chance to review those items.  
As a quick reference, of the request for a modification to a Direct Push workplan (original date 
is from Nov. 8, 2006, modification request date is from August 29, 2007).   

Also, in the Site Update report (Aug. 29, 2007) HerSchy also requested a meeting with your staff as well 
as the property owner in order to address several outstanding issues.  I'm not sure if you've had enough 
time to conduct a file review within your continual workload, but some of these issues could use some 
attention sooner rather than later.   

We are in the midst of preparing the report for the dual phase extraction test conducted on site and 
should have that to you in the 30-60 day time frame mentioned in the last correspondence.   

Thanks again for your time with this matter, it is greatly appreciated. 

Reijo 

Reijo Ratilainen 
Project Geologist 
HerSchy Environmental, Inc. 
cell: 559.760.0037 
fax: 510.724.8355 
ReijoRHerSchy@STI.net 
  
  
  
"The most exciting phrase to hear in science, the one that heralds  



new discoveries, is not 'Eureka!' but 'That's funny..." - Isaac Asimov 
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